
 

THE PANAMERICAN CONFEDERATION RATIFIES THE SUPPORT TO MOACYR 
JUNIOR 

 
 
The PanAmerican Confederation of Roller Sports, headed by its President 
Alberto Herrera, ratified the official endorsement to the aspiration of Mr. 
Moacyr Junior to the vice presidency of the International Federation of Roller 
Sports, FIRS, in the upcoming election of March in Nanjing, China. 
 
“The PanAmerican Confederation of Roller Sports considers it fundamental to 
the development of the roller sports in our continent, to have presence in the 
organisms that govern these sports at world-wide level” assured the 
maximum hierarch of the PanAmerican roller sports. 
 
Given his professional abilities and managerial capacities, Mr. Moacyr Junior, 
currently the President of the South American Confederation, unanimously 
received the support of the 16 countries present on the Congress of the 
PanAmerican Confederation held in Colombia in last December, last. The 
national Federations of, USA, Mexico, Guatemala, El Salvador, Costa Rica, 
Honduras, Puerto Rico, Dominican Republic, Cuba, Ecuador, Argentina, 
Venezuela, Paraguay, Uruguay, Brasil and Colombia, chose Moacyr Junior to 
be the representative for America at FIRS. 
 



 

For the regents of the roller sports of the countries that are part of the 
PanAm Confederation, the work that has been advanced so far has been of 
great value, and the challenge is to continue to grow around the unity and 
development that has allowed the positioning of the roller sports world-
wide. 
 

Alberto Herrera, President of the 
PanAmerican Confederation, who also 
chairs the Colombian Federation of 
Roller Sports, reiterated that, “by 
attending principles of unity and 
disconnected from particular interests, 
the presidents of the federations of 
America decided to support the 
president of the Confederation of Brazil 
in this project. Now, with the strong 
support of friendly federations from 
other continents, we will seek to 
consolidate this leadership to 
strengthen our sports in the important 

processes that will come in the next four years”. 
 

The President of the PanAmerican Confederation, assured that with Moacyr 
Junior the Federations of America feel well represented, and are convinced 
that, from the Vice presidency of FIRS, we will have a great ambassador for 
all the countries of the world of roller sports. 
 
 


